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Full Closures of I-805 in Chula Vista  
Sunday and Monday Nights   

 

SAN DIEGO – All northbound lanes on Interstate 805 (I-805) will be closed from East 

Orange Avenue/Olympic Parkway to Telegraph Canyon Road Sunday night from 

midnight until Monday morning at 4, according to Caltrans. The northbound East 

Orange Avenue/Olympic Parkway on-ramp will also be closed during this time. On 

Monday night, all southbound lanes and the southbound Telegraph Canyon Road on-

ramp will be closed from midnight until Tuesday morning at 5.  

 

Crews are continuing work on construction of the new East Palomar Street Bridge in 

Chula Vista.  Motorists are urged to avoid the area if possible. 

 

The truck detour is via westbound State Route 905 to northbound Interstate 5 (I-5), then 

eastbound on State Route 54 to northbound I-805.   

 

Local traffic will be detoured east on Olympic Parkway, then north on Brandywine 

Avenue/Medical Center Drive, and west on Telegraph Canyon Road to northbound I-

805.  

 

The work is part of the first phase of the $1.1 billion I-805 South Express Lanes Project. 

Phase 1 is expected to be completed in fall 2015.  

 

For more information about this and other major transportation projects in the region, 

visit www.dot.ca.gov/dist11 and www.KeepSanDiegoMoving.com. Follow @SDCaltrans 

and @SANDAG on Twitter for timely updates and transportation-related news. 
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